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We are flying through the Summer Term so 
quickly – too quickly! There are lots of things 
happening over the final few weeks, so please 
do keep an eye out for communication coming 
from school about this.  
 
Help and Support 
 
We often get asked by parents about various 
issues and ways you can support your children. 
On the gate there is now a box with leaflets in, 
each leaflet has QR codes linking to various 
resources and websites about different issues 
that we have been asked about. Please do help 
yourself to these and use them, but also keep in 
mind we are always here to help and support 
you.  
 
Reading books 
 
We all know how important reading is, and we 
want to ensure we are doing everything we can 
to help your child become confidence 
readers.  To do this, we need your help. Please 
make sure your child brings their book to 
school every day.  Over the weekend, please 
do have a look around the house and see if you 
have any books still at home, we really need 
these to be returned so we can continue all the 
hard work that is being done in school.  
 
End of year reports 
 
Your child’s report will be coming home on 
Friday 7th July. In it, you will see the effort your 
child has put in throughout the year, and the 
levels they are at in each subject. There are lots 
to celebrate in these, and targets that can be 
worked on throughout the summer in 
preparation for next year.  Also, within the report 
there are a few questions for you to complete 
and return to us. We really do value your 
feedback it is so helpful if you tell us if there is 
anything you think we can improve on, but also 
anything you think we are doing well.   
 
If there is anything in the report that you do not 
understand or want to discuss further with the 
class teacher, please do contact us.  
 

Summer Fair 
 
Don’t forget, the Summer Fair will be held on 
Sunday 9th July 11-3pm at Edenham Village 
Hall.  The PTA have worked incredibly hard on 
this, and it is going to be a fantastic event for 
the whole community to come together and be 
part of.  
 
Non-Uniform Day 
 
On Friday 7th July, it will be a non-uniform 
day. There will be no charge for this, but if you 
could bring in a prize for the tombola in the 
following colours: 
 
Jeffers & Dahl Class – Pink, Yellow or Purple 
Morpurgo Class - Blue or Green 
Blackman Class – Red or Orange 
 
Transition 
 
On Tuesday 4th July, we be welcoming our new 
starters into school for the morning. During this 
time, the rest of the school will also get to spend 
time with their new class, it will give them time 
to work with their new teachers (where 
applicable) and become familiar with their new 
classmates.  
 
Attendance 
 
We have seen a real improvement in 
attendance over the last term which is fantastic. 
This not only helps children’s academic 
progress, but also all social aspects as well.  
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Uniform 
 
We have noticed over recent weeks, our 
uniform policy is not being followed by all, this is 
especially true with relation to P.E kits.  Please 
do ensure your child is dressed appropriately for 
each day (with reference to our uniform policy). 
We do still have ‘new to you’ uniform in school 
that can be purchased.  
 
Love As Action Together  
 
Thanks to the 10 mile in 10 days and Yorkshire 
3 Peaks over £6,000 has been raised. This 
charity was set up to help those within our 
school communities.  If you are ever having any 
struggles or difficulties that affect the health, 
happiness, or attendance of your children, 
please do come and speak to us, we may be 
able to help.  
 
Sports Day 
 
Sports Day will now be held on Wednesday 5th 
July at 9:30am.  
 
Allergies   
 
Please remember, we are a nut and kiwi free 
school.  Any snacks or items in 
lunchboxes should not contain any nuts (this 
includes nut-based chocolate spreads or cereal 
bars) or any products containing sesame 
seeds.   

 
 
Important Dates 
 
5th July – Sports Day  
6th July – The Conversation Yr5/6 SRE 
Workshop 
9th July – School Fayre 
19th July – Year 6 Leavers Service 
21st July – Last Day of Term 
 
 
 

 


